
Father Christmas Visits the Nursery on Party Day! 

The children at the Nursery were thrilled to have a visit from Father Christmas on party day.  

The children had on a previous occasion walked to the local Post Office, with staff and 

parents, to post their Christmas letters to Santa. 

Each child was delighted to have their picture taken with Father Christmas, receive a gift 

from him along with a personal letter.  Kim, one of the Early Years Assistant, was also lucky 

enough to have her photo taken with Father Christmas! 

 

 

 

We are wondering whether Kim was 

lucky enough to get what she wanted 

for Christmas from Santa. 


